
Calling all 1st and 2nd grade boys!!
We are looking to fill some more spots on 
our 8U level for Lacrosse.
Sign up & have a great time this spring.
Tell your friends have them join with you! 
Registration closes tonight! At midnight.

If you have any questions please contact Sara 
Miller 224-245-0442 or via the Norski lacrosse 
facebook page. 
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